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Comments: Hello, 

I am writing to oppose the redevelopment and expansion at Holland Lake Lodge. As currently planned waste

water disposal and sources of fresh water are not adequate for the sensitive location they intend to develop. Also

the additional year round traffic to and from the expanded resort will make highway 83 and the local access roads

around Holland Lake far too busy for their designed capacity. Also winter maintenance of highway 83 is not

currently adequate for the types of tourists this development will attract. This type of development will cater to the

dumbest tourists that will insist on driving 90 miles an hour on ice through elk and grizzly bear habitat in an

airport rental jeep with out adequate winter tires mounted. For the safety of local citizens, law enforcement and

first responders this development proposal should be rejected. Also due to the inadequate fresh water sourcing

and the inadequate waste water disposal plans this development proposal should be rejected. 

Thank you.  


